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SUBJECT:  Proposed Technology Investment Fund Projects   
 
Listed below is a summary for a project recommended for funding by the Technology 
Investment Committee (TIC).   
 

  Project Director 
Division/Department 

 
Nature of Request 

 
Funding  

Chad Richert 
Technology 

Upgrade existing traditional drafting lab to a 
fully functional digital visual communications 
studio 

$64,500 

 
The Technology Investment Committee held an open meeting on February 4, 2011 to hear this 
presentation requesting funding from TIF.  The committee is recommending this proposal for 
funding.  This project has also been reviewed by College administration which offers its support 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The College administration concurs with the Technology Investment Committee and 
recommends that this project be approved for funding by the HFCC Board of Trustees. 
 
 
 
 __________________________________ 
 Marjorie C. Swan 
 Vice President/Controller 
 
 
 

__________________________________ 
 Gail Mee, EdD 
 President 


